
OKLAHOMA MASTER LOCKSMITH ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 20th 2016 

Saddleback Inn 

OKC. OK 

Meeting called to order @ 3:29 pm by President Frank Bellizzi 

Invocation by Ron 

Pledge of Allegiance by ALL 

Roll call by Secretary Clarence with Kara, Mike Absent. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
Ron commented on the trade show that there are 10 venders and 21 attendees and received 
nothing but positive feedback. 

Financial report has been handed out. Clarence made a motion to except it as written. Voted 
and passed. 

NEW BUSINESS 
Ron: Trade show 2017 will be in Jenks OK. August 19th 2017. Frank commented that we are working 
on ways of trying to get better participation. 

Clarence had an application for membership. Frank Bellizzi’s wife Joy. Ron made a motion to 
except the app. Voted and passed. Frank swore her into the association. Welcome Joy. 

Christy: Have bills to pay. Clarence made a motion to have her pay the bills.  

Matt: will get a count of videos and get them up on the web. 

Brad: Have been talking to CD Lipscomb and has been getting lot of help from him. There will be a 
class for November. Watch the web site for details as they come final. Also is working on trying to 
get a schedule one year in advance. 



OKLAHOMA MASTER LOCKSMITH ASSOCIATION 

Lowell: Election committee has said that the current Directors have said they would run again for 
office. Legislators were more interested in the budget so there for we had nothing to be concerned 
about. Don’t expect problems next year in less ATT wants to do anything. 

Commented about classes and testing for Locksmithing and access control and also commented on 
maybe starting CCTV class and testing. CIC is up for renewal and that at this time they are not doing 
much good for us and that money could posable be better used on newsletter or other things. Clarence 
made the motion to not renew. Comment was made that we can always go back if needed. Voted and 
passed. Also mentioned about Burg. And Fire testing and licensing. OMLA will not be renewing the 
membership in the CIC. 

Ron: Made comment on the advisory committee meeting that we may go and voice our concerns. 
Meets first Wednesday every month. 

Frank commented on that we are looking for a WEB MASTER as Mike has filled his plate and would 
possibly step down. But is doing what needs to be done as needed till a replacement is made. Ron has 
made a motion to have Jackie as the News Letter Editor. Voted and passed. 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
Lowell presented a plaque to Frank for is accomplishments for the association.  

Frank gave us is stories and thanked us for the plaque. 

DOOR PRIZE RESAULTS  

IDN T-Shirt ......................................................................................... Mary Ann Phillups 

IDN T-Shirt ........................................................................................ Ann Cranford 

IDN Give-A-Way ............................................................................ Dusty 

LSDA Disk lock ............................................................................... Ginny 

LSDA Knob & DB ................................................................................ Ginny 

MEMBERS COMMENTS  

Brad commented we need to try and get younger members and locksmiths. 

February will be the SWAP meet and Ginny Weber is the Director. Her contact # 580-353-8176 9:00 am-5:00 pm. 
M-F. 

Clarence made a motion to adjourn. Voted and passed @4:26 pm  

Next meeting November 12th 2016 in Tulsa @ 5:30 pm. 


